

St Augustine's Newsletter

Friday 6th December 2024 Newsletter No.13

Dear Parents and Carers,

What a wonderful start to Advent we have had this week with both Year R and Year 2 performing their Nativity plays! Next week we very much look forward to the Year 1 and Year 3 plays. We are very much looking forward to seeing most of you tomorrow at the Christmas Fair. Given the weather forecast we will be moving most things inside the school building. The PTA have spent a lot of time in preparing for the event so please do come and support them.

<u>Upcoming Events</u>	
Saturday 7 th December	PTA Christmas Fair
Tuesday 10 th December	PTA meeting at 8p.m. on zoom
Wednesday 11 th December	Y1 Christmas Play at 9.30a.m.
	Y3 Christmas Play at 2p.m.
Thursday 12 th December	Y3 Christmas Play at 9.30a.m.
	Y1 Christmas Play at 2.15p.m.
Monday 16 th December	Year 2 trip to Wintershall to watch the Nativity Play
Thursday 19 th December	Year 5 Christingle Service (evening) at OLQH
Friday 20 th December	End of Term
Monday 6 th January	Start of term

St. Augustine's Podcast - 'Beyond the Classroom'

Follow the QR code/link for this week's episode of the St. Augustine Podcast – 'Beyond the Classroom!



https://www.podomatic.com/podcasts/rwisepodcast/episodes/2024-12-06T00_43_51-08_00

Please listen to the podcast this week – hosted by Leonardo and Alexis. It's Mr. Plummer's turn this week to be interviewed!

PTA Chocolate Challenge

Many congratulations to **Green Class** who won the chocolate challenge with 25.4kg of chocolate! In second place was 2Y with 22kg of chocolate and 6B in third place with 18.4kg. It's currently all being stored in the staffroom so I am hoping it will still be there for the Chocolate Tombola stall on Saturday!!

Community News

Trinity Troopers Youth Club (Children in school years 4-7)

Meets Friday 13th December 7.30pm – 8.45pm at St Tarcisius Church hall in Camberley.

The Youth Club meets every second Friday of the Month. £1 entrance.

New members welcome - Parents should contact Fr Paul for more details (cbparish.com).

Vacancy

There is a vacancy for a catering assistant here on site in the new kitchen. I have attached the advert in case anyone is interested or may know someone locally who may be interested. Many thanks.

Have a lovely weekend. See you at the School Fair Alison Walsh Headteacher